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District 7 Executive Board Meeting, Thursday, September 10, 2020

President Alice Beers called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. on the patio at
7 Hills.

Present:  Alice Beers, Jeannie Gregory, Janet Langemeier, Harlan Mathews, 
Carol Anderson, George Hayner, Suzanne Shapiro and Howard Harrell
 Absent:  Lynda Goggin

Treasurer: Harlan passed out a current report.  He stated that $665.00 was 
spent for League Team Awards for 2020 and $260 paid to CSA.  Teams that 
received trophies for last season will get team names put on trophies and 
send Harlan a bill.

Old Business:  None

New Business:  
*League Play: Discussion followed on League & Tournament play for the 
upcoming season.  Motion was made to cancel the upcoming season until 
further notice. Seconded. Carried.  
*Depending on the situation the first of the year a D7 meeting may be called 
in January/February 2021.  
*District 7 player dues is paid at Captain’s meeting in the fall.  The board 
decided to wave any District 7 dues payment at the present time. 
*CSA Board will be contacted about D7 yearly dues payment. 
*Chamber Membership was discussed.  Membership will not be renewed for 
2021.
*Liability Insurance: Alice was looking for Liability Insurance for our League 
but is dropping the idea for now.  She will continue to search for Liability 
Insurance for the Foothills shuffleboard site.
*Classic has been held in the month of March in the past.  The Classic 
Committee will be meeting to decide whether to go forward with plans for 
2021.  A decision needs to be made by December.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m.
  
Minutes submitted by Janet Langemeier, District 7 Secretary  
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